
From: Kiki Shiouxios  
Sent: 26 July 2022 16:15 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application reference: 2022/3080/T 
 
Dear All, 
 
I strongly object to any trees reguarding properties 23-32 Adelaide Road being 
removed. 
 

I would be remarkably sad if any of the trees were to go.  I do not think 

that we should underestimate how much they protect us from both the 

air pollution and the noise pollution which impacts Adelaide Road.   

 

 
Is Camden council taking down trees on the whim of an applicant at a time 
when climate change is so apparent? 
 
 
Awaiting your reply by return. 
 
 
Kiki Shiouxios 
 


